
Memo to:           Member Clubs 
  
From:                  Klara Miller, CEO 
  
Date:                   May 28, 2020 
  
Re:                       Gym Sask Club Survey #2 
  
Hello Clubs, 
  
Gym Sask is requesting that each member club complete the attached (1 response per club please) 
Covid Impact Survey #2, and submit your responses by Friday, June 5th. 
  
Please access the survey with this link:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MSCH382 
  
This second club survey will help us assess the needs for additional emergent and start-up funding for 
our Gym Sask clubs, and will also provide us with general information as to further Covid impacts on 
sport. 
  
As always, please do not hesitate to contact me at 306-535-4778 or email kmiller@gymsask.com if you 
have any questions, or need assistance of any kind. 
  
Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Klara 
  
  

 

  
Klara Kesmarky Miller B.Ed (P.E.) 
kmiller@gymsask.com 
CEO - Gymnastics Saskatchewan 
300 – 1734 Elphinstone St., Regina, SK S4T 1K1 
306-780-9229 (B) 
306-535-4778 © 
  

    

  
This e-mail (and attachment(s)) is confidential, proprietary, may be subject to copyright and legal privilege and no related rights are 
waived. If you are not the intended recipient or its agent, any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or any of its 
content is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. All messages may be monitored as permitted by applicable law and regulations 
and our policies to protect our business. E-mails are not secure and you are deemed to have accepted any risk if you communicate 
with us by e-mail. If received in error, please notify us immediately and delete the e-mail (and any attachments) from any computer 
or any storage medium without printing a copy. 
  
 


